
 

Environment and Regeneration Select Committee 

A meeting of the Environment and Regeneration Select Committee was held 
on Friday, 24th March 2006. 
 
Present:  Councillor Mrs Beaumont (Chairman); Councillors Cains, Fletcher, 
Lang (Vice Councillor Woodhead), Larkin, Noble, Mrs Robinson and Smith. 
 
Officers:  S Connolly, P K Bell (LD); R Bradley, C Hayward, J McCann, C 
Straughan (DNS). 
 
Apologies for absence were submitted on behalf Councillors Leckonby, Mrs 
Norton, Salt, Teasdale, Walmsley and Woodhead. 
 

1174 Draft Minutes 
  
Consideration was given to the content of the draft minutes of the meeting on 
27th February 2006 prior to their submission to Council. 
 
CONCLUDED that the minutes of the meeting held on 27th February 2006 be 
submitted to Council. 
 
 

1175 Wastes Management Review - Update  
 
At the meeting held on 24th March 2006 Members agreed to receive an 
update on the Wastes Management Review which was completed in March 
2005. 
 
The following Officers were in attendance to give the update:- 
J.McCann (Head of Direct Services) 
C Hayward (Wastes Management Officer) 
R Bradley (Service Development Manager) 
 
The Officers presented a written report which provided an update on all the 
recommendations contained within the Review and the actions that had been 
taken. 
 
Members were pleased with the actions that had been taken by the Officers 
and thanked them for their attendance at the meeting. 
 
CONCLUDED that the update on the Wastes Management Review be noted. 
 

1176 Planning Services Review – Update 
 

At the meeting held on 24th March 2006 Members agreed to receive an 
update on the Planning Services Review which was completed in November 
2005. 
 
The following Officer was in attendance to give the update:- 
C Straughan (Head of Planning Services) 
 



The Head of Planning Services gave Members a verbal update which 
provided an update on all the recommendations contained within the Review 
and the actions that had been taken.  
 
Many of the recommendations that were contained within the Review had 
been incorporated into the Planning Services Performance Improvement Plan 
which had recently been completed. 
 
Members were pleased with the actions that had been taken by the Head of 
Planning Services and thanked her for her attendance at the meeting. 
 
CONCLUDED that the update on the Planning Services Review be noted. 
 

 

 

    

 
 


